
THE OUTREACH HOUSE WILL REMAIN OPEN to distribute diapers and other basics to low-

income families in Lombard, Villa Park, Oakbrook Terrace, Elmhurst and other communities in 

Your Township.    

TEMPORARY CHANGES to The Outreach House hours are Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday 

mornings, 10:00am – 12:00pm.  We are not open on Wednesday evenings for the time being. 

The CLOTHES CLOSET is CLOSED, and our building remains closed to the public. We have 

transitioned our diaper distribution to a simplified process handing out goods on our porch or in 

the parking lot.   

If you can help, please consider making a monetary donation on our website Click Here to Donate 

or have diapers delivered to The Outreach House at 220 S. Main Street, Lombard, IL 60148 

Our goal is to follow local and state health department and CDC guidelines to ensure that our 

volunteers, and clients stay safe.  

As information changes, we will communicate any updates as needed. If you have questions or 

concerns please don’t hesitate to reach out to me by email kdesmedt@firstchurchoflombard.org. 

Thank you for working with us to ensure the health of your fellow volunteers, our Outreach House 

families and the community. 

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding during this difficult time. 

Kris DeSmedt 
Outreach Ministries Coordinator 
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